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On May 31, 2013, the Division of Clearing and Risk (“Division”) of the Commodity Futures
Trading Commission (“CFTC”) issued a limited extension for compliance with Rule
1.73(a)(2)(v)(B) of the Commodity Exchange Act until September 1, 2013. [1] As we
previously informed you, ICI along with the Futures Industry Association, the Managed
Funds Association, and the Securities Industry and Financial Markets Association’s Asset
Management Group submitted a letter to the Division requesting an extension of time with
respect to the obligations of account managers and futures commission merchants
(“FCMs”) to have an agreement for bunched orders. The original compliance date was June
1, 2013. A copy of the Division’s letter is attached.

The Division conditionally granted the requested extension for futures (not swaps) with
regard to the obligation of FCMs clearing allocated trades to establish risk-based limits for
each customer and enter into an agreement with the account manager requiring the
account manager to screen orders for compliance with those limits. According to the
Division, the relief is only available if the FCM initially clearing the bunched order
establishes risk-based limits for the bunched order and screens the order for compliance
with the limit.



Jennifer S. Choi
Senior Associate Counsel - Securities Regulation

Attachment

endnotes

[1] For a summary of the request letter, see ICI Memorandum No. 27251 (May 23, 2013),
available at http://www.ici.org/my_ici/memorandum/memo27251.
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